
Press Release from Bishop Fellay
Concerning Bishop Williamson's Interview

We have learned of an interview given by Bishop Richard Williamson, a member of our Society of Saint Pius 
X, to Swedish television.  In this interview, he comments on historical questions, particularly the question of the 
genocide of Jews by the National Socialists.

It is obvious that a Catholic bishop can only speak with ecclesiastical authority about matters concerning faith 
and morals.  Our Society claims no authority on other matters.  Its mission is the propagation and restoration of 
authentic Catholic doctrine, set forth in the dogmas of the Faith.  It is for this that we are known, accepted and 
esteemed throughout the world.

We are deeply grieved to see how much harm the violation of this mandate can do to our mission.  Bishop 
Williamson’s statements do not in any way reflect the position of our Society.  This is why I have forbidden him, 
until further notice, to make any public statements on political or historical issues.

We ask forgiveness of the Sovereign Pontiff and of all people of good will for the dramatic consequences of 
such an act.  While we recognize how inappropriate these declarations were, we can only note with sadness that 
the incessant accusations against our Society are also obviously intended to discredit it.

This we cannot accept, and we declare that we will continue to preach Catholic doctrine and administer the 
sacraments of grace of Our Lord Jesus Christ.
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+Bernard Fellay
Superior General


